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Thank you, Mr. Chairman Proehl and Committee for reading my testimony.  

  

My name is Amanda Collins. I am a mother to three children.  I am writing to voice my support for HB2678, the 
Choose Life license plate. I apologize that I could not be there in person.  

  

I support HB2678 because all life is precious and a gift from God. I am a Christian and I believe that life begins 
at conception. God gave my husband and I three precious children. Their life began at conception. I am forever 
grateful to our Creator for them. Please protect all innocent babies whose lives also begin at conception.  

  

Thank you Chairman Proehl and Committee for your time and consideration. I pray that when you are finished 
with this bill, your committee would pass HB2678 favorably. 

  

May God bless you as you serve. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Amanda Collins 
 
 


